Congratulations

To Dr. Jorge Pullin who was appointed to the editorial board of “Living Reviews in Relativity,”
www.livingreviews.org.

Announcements and Reminders

Annual enrollment is April 1 - April 30, 2004. Informational meetings will be held throughout the
month of April (see calendar on main office door). If you wish to remain in your current plan, you
do not have to complete a form. Whichever plan is selected will be effective July 1, 2004 and will
remain in effect throughout the year (there will no longer be the opportunity to make one change
during the year)

The annual Benefits Fair is on Monday, April 12 from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. in the Union Cotil-
lion Ballroom. A list of participating vendors is also posted.

The University will be closed Friday, Apri | 9, 2004 in observance of Good
Friday.

It's that time again. The annual Physics & Astronomy Crawfish Boil will be held Saturday, April 10,
2004 at Dr. Phil Adams’ home (same place as last year). We need to give the caterer a head count by
April 7, so let’s start signing up. A Sign In Sheet will be kept at the Purchasing Desk for you to
indicate the number of people will be attending with you. The cost is $12 each for Faculty and Staff
and their spouses, and $8 for Graduate Students. Children under 12 are free. It would make it easier
for all if you could pay as you sign up. More details to follow as the date gets closer.

a PUBLICATION a

“Scintillator-based transition radiation detectors for very high-energy particles,” Michael L.
Cherry and Gary Case, Nuclear Instruments and Methods in Physics research A 522 (2004) 73-76.

Visit our website for upcoming events: www.phys.lsu.edu



